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Mr. Grenier stated that it was hoped to complete hearings of witnesses 
shortly after the Easter Recess, after which Departmental officials would be 
heard, followed by a review and examination of the Indian Act to enable a 
final report to be presented this session.

Mr. Colas, Legal Counsel of Oka Indians, after introducing the delegation 
from the Oka Band, read a comprehensive submission and was questioned there­
on, assisted by Chief James Montour and Mr. Jeffrey Gabriel.

Mr. Brown, Special Assistant to the Director of Indian Affairs, supplied 
information to the Committee on various matters.

At 11.55 a.m. the Committee adjourned until 9.30 a.m. Wednesday, March 
15, 1961.

M. Slack,
Clerk of the Committee.


